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Midland, Texas
August 13, 1993

Notification of Withdrawal Of Administrative
Application For Approval of a Non-Standard
Well Location Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN

(Pro Gas) Pool -

Henry C. Collins #6

890' FNL & 1810' FWL

Sectionl4, T-21-§, R-36-E

Lea County, New Mexico

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept.
Qil Conservation Division

P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Dear Mr. Stogner:

On July 16, 1993, Chevron U.S.A. submitted an administrative application for the subject non-standard well
location in the Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN (Pro Gas) Pool. The subject well is planned as a newly drilled
completion in the Eumont pool.

On August 12, 1993, we received NMOCD notification that an objection to the application from Conoco, Inc.
has been submitted, and that the application would be placed on the docket for the September 9, 1993 Examiner
Hearing. We do not wish to defend this well location at the aforementioned hearing, and have moved the
proposed well location to a standard 990' FNL and 1980' FWL of Section 14, T-21-S, R-36-E.

We respectfully request that the subject administrative application be withdrawn. We will submit amended C-
102 plats and drilling permits upon the surveying of the new well location.

Attached is a copy of the original administrative application for approval of a non-standard well location and
simultaneous dedication. If you have any questions about this matter, please call Richard Black at (915) 687-
7284,
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Richard E. Black
Petroleum Engineer
New Mexico Area
Ph: (915) 687-7284
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